
To the members of the 
Casualty Actuarial Society and Society of Actuaries: 
 
The Casualty Actuarial Society (CAS) and the Society of Actuaries (SOA) leaderships met to discuss issues 
of importance to their respective members and the actuarial profession.  This discussion continued the 
ongoing dialogue between the organizations to identify mutually beneficial opportunities for 
collaboration that support and promote the profession.  While no immediate new initiatives or joint 
activities were identified, the discussions did identify areas for further exploration. Both organizations 
agreed to continue these discussions where they may be productive and beneficial to members. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Gary R. Josephson  
President, Casualty Actuarial Society 
 
Tonya B. Manning 
President, Society of Actuaries 
 
 


